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How to Use the Cashless System
Free school meals allowances are automatically added to the pupils’ accounts so there is no discrimination

1. Please ensure that you have enough money on your card to purchase your food and drink items.
2. The preferred way to add money to your account is via the SchoolComms on- line payment app. 
3. Cash Machines are in the Dining Hall and Sports Hall. These take £2.00, £1.00, 50p, 20p 10p coins.
To use these, the index finger is placed on the blue pad, located at the bottom tight of the grey reval box, money added via the cash slot and allocated via the red button to the individual account. This machine can also be used to check account balances.
4. Money can also be put onto your card via notes or a cheque.   Your parent / guardian can send this in an envelope with your name and form on the front.  You put this envelope in the grey box in the bottom Café.  Please make sure the cheque is made out to Sodexo Limited.

5. Money received before 10.30.m will be put onto your card for that day.  Anything received after 10.30 a. m will not be available for spending until the following day.

6. As part of the Cashless System offers we can offer a report for the parent or guardian on a pupil’s spending.  To make sure this is accurate it is important that each pupil uses their own card. Till operators have been asked to keep an eye on this and will speak to pupils when this happens.
7. Free school meal allowances are automatically added to individual accounts upon successful notification from the Council – this is only available to spend at Lunch time, additional funds are required for break time purchases
8. Catering staff are available to discuss problems that any pupil might experience with the Cashless system.

